
Insurance and Financial Policy 

Welcome to Nickelsen Dentistry! We are pleased that you've 
chosen us to serve your dental needs. Our goal is to provide superior 
dental care at reasonable fees. We want to help you look and feel your 
best through excellent dental care.  

We accept all private insurance plans and are a preferred provider 
for Delta Dental, Cigna Dental, United Healthcare and Blue Cross Blue 
Shield. Please keep in mind that the contract with your insurance 
company is a legal contract between YOU and the insurance company. 
Our office is not, and cannot be a part of that legal contract. Ultimately, 
YOU are responsible for all charges incurred in our office.  

As a courtesy to you, we will submit your dental claim to your 
insurance company. Benefits will be assigned to Nickelsen Dentistry. We 
will estimate your payment portion for treatment, which will be due at the 
time services is rendered. However, this is only an estimate and not a 
guarantee of your financial obligation.  

We accept cash, checks and all credit cards. We understand that 
some procedures are costly and you may need a payment plan. We 
have several payment options depending on the treatment you are 
undergoing. We will gladly help you to set up a plan that will work best for 
your situation.  

We look forward to working with you and providing you with 
outstanding dental care. Please feel free to let us know how we can help 
you. 
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